

Rowlands Gill Primary School Early Years Newsletter—Autumn 1

Hello and Welcome!

We want to wish a very warm welcome to all our families to Rowlands Gill Early Years.

Thank you for being so patient last week during bubble times, the small transition groups really have helped all our children settle into school much more quickly.

We are so proud of how well the children have come into class and are learning lots of new routines. I am sure you have heard all about our hand washing !!!

Please continue to check the school website for any additional information that may need to be sent out and also see our class page for information about Early Years.

https://rowlandsgillprimary.org

Developing the Outdoor Area

We have been developing the outdoor area recently and over the next few weeks new resources and equipment will be added to enhance the area.

However, we could do with your help - any unwanted plants, bulbs or compost for our new garden area would be very much appreciated.





If your child has a pair of wellies they could leave in school please bring them in (with your child's name in both) and pop them on the wellie trolley.

Early Years Fund

In order to help us to offer the very best provision we can, we are hoping that you may be able to offer a donation of £1 per week.

This will enable us to buy resources that the children use every including:

- Ingredients to make play dough
- Arts and crafts (sticky tape !!!)
- All the extra things we need !!!

This can be paid via SIMs pay.

Many thanks for you continued support.

Reminders

- Please ensure all clothes have names on including shoes!
- Water bottles: please write your child's name on the water bottle to avoid any mix ups.
- Spare clothes: please send in a bag of spare clothes in case you child needs to be changed (we love playing in the water!!)
- Hand cream: if you send in hand cream for dry hands please remember to label the bottle.
- Home journals will be sent home fortnightly with tasks to complete. Dates for returning will be inside the journal.
- Please send your child in with a coat and sun hat everyday. This time of year the weather is very changeable. Sun cream can be sent into school and must be named.
- Any medication needs to be sent into the school office